

Vivekanand School D-Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 110 092

VS/PW/2023-24/Cir-67

Date: 10-November-2023

ONLINE LIBRARY

Dear Parent,

Namaste!

We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. At Vivekanand School, we are committed to enhancing your child's learning experience, and we are excited to announce some exciting updates about our Online Library that will be visible from December 2023.

We will be implementing several improvements to our Online Library system. These changes are designed to make it user-friendly and more convenient for students to access and enjoy the vast collection of books available in our Online Library.

Here are the key updates:

- 1. Homepage Access: All updates and information about the online library will now be available on the homepage of the school website. This will provide a central hub for parents and students to stay informed about library-related news, events, and resources.
- 2. Book Requests through ERP: The process for requesting books for issuance will remain the same and will be conducted through our ERP (Enterprise Resource Planning) system, just as it has been previously.

3. New Online Library Features:

- Suggest a Book: Students can now suggest books they would like to see added to the online library's collection.
- Feedback Link: We have introduced a feedback link to gather your overall experience of getting a book issued from the online library. Your input is invaluable in helping us
- 360 Degree Tour: Explore the online library through a 360-degree virtual tour. This interactive experience will showcase the library's features and how to navigate through them effectively.
- Video Testimonials: Students will be sharing their book reviews through video testimonials. If your child would like to contribute, please encourage them to send their video book review to library@vivekanandschool.in.
- Literarian of the Month Corner: This corner will feature the literary work of celebrated authors and literary figures, allowing students to gain deeper insights into their works.



• Reader's Art Corner: Students who have recently borrowed books from the online library can submit their self-created book covers to the librarian at the time of returning the book. These will be showcased in the "Reader's Art Corner" along with their names.

We believe that these enhancements will not only make the online library more engaging but also foster a love for reading and creativity among our students.

Thank you for your continued support in our efforts to provide the best educational resources and opportunities for your child. We look forward to your active participation and feedback as we roll out these improvements.

Warm Regards

Headmistress

